
 

 

24th November  

Dear Parents, 

Aladdin – 05-12-23 

On Tuesday 5th December, we will be having a travelling theatre group 
bring a pantomime version of “Aladdin” to school to entertain and 
educate your children. 

The whole school will be invited to see the performance on the 
morning of the 5th December. 

As you can imagine, the cost of something like this is very expensive to 
school and this year it is costing us approximately £1000 to give your 
children this fantastic opportunity to experience live theatre. 

This year we are asking you to donate £3.00 per child to support paying 
for the performance, as you did last year for “Snow White”.   

School will then pay the majority of the cost, supported by our school 
budget. As a result, please can you make a one off payment of £3.00 by 
Monday 4th December to support us funding this event.  

You will also be required to consent to your child watching the 
panto, which must all so be done by Monday 4th December. 

You will be able to pay this contribution and make your consent via 
ParentPay in the usual way. 

This is a great opportunity for all our children, particularly at that time of 
year and I feel sure you will all want to support us, in giving your child 
this fantastic experience. 

If you have any questions about this letter or the performance of “Snow 
White”, then please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

 



 

Yours sincerely 

  

Mr P Newby 

Headteacher 


